## **Deirdre Keyes (Education Officer)**

From: Deirdre Keyes (Education Officer)

Sent: 13 October 2014 13:35

To: Pauline Duffy (Collinstown Park CC)

Subject: FW: Religious Diversity and Inclusion in Publically Managed Schools

Importance: High

Dear Pauline, see below.

Following the 3 John Marcus O'Sullivan series of Summer Schools you might be aware that ETBI have commissioned Aiveen Mulalley of the Marino Institute to develop Guidelines for the ETB sector on Religious Diversity and Inclusion in Publically Managed Schools. She has prepared a first draft and ETBI are hoping to meet with a small consultative group on Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> November next at 3p.m. in ETBI to discuss and agree this draft before it goes to broader consultation with the sector.

In attendance will be 2 principals, 2 religion teachers, 2 E.O's, Michael Moriarty and Pat O'Mahony together with Aiveen.

I have been asked to invite you as one of the Principal nominees onto this group. I also have been asked to be the second EO nominee.

I think you would be great. Are you interested and free to attend? I will be there.

Best regards

Deirdre

